Year 4 Newsletter Spring 1 Term 2017
Please note; this is an overview of the learning taking place over the next term, I can assure you all learning will be differentiated to match all of our children’s individual needs. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to ask.                
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 Literacy


Reading


This half term there will be large focus on reading non-fiction texts. Children will be learning about Brazil and will do a lot of their reaearch using non-firction texts. We are also reading David Walliams’ Billionaire Boy as our class reader – this is mostly for pleasure however some of our writing sessions will be based around it.





Writing


Children will be writing about their findings when researching Brazil. They will write non-fiction pages and recognise their features, diary entries, non-chronological reports and formal letters. There will be a bigger push on grammar and children will attempt a grammar exercise daily when they first come in to school and then we will try and incorporate this into our writing throughout the week. We will be looking at apostrophes for possession, inverted commas, punctuation of complex sentences, expanded noun phrases and fronted adverbials. As well as looking at standard English for example the correct use of that and what, and was and were.





Children will continue to receive their weekly spellings, the children have a list of words that they are expected to know by the end of Year 4 which they do cover in year 3 also. Some of the spellings they are bringing home may have been covered in Year 3 but we are covering them again to consolidate and ensure they’re being applied in writing.








Art


In line with our Roman topic we will be looking at Mosaics and making our own Mosaics

















Numeracy


Negative numbers


Read, write and convert time between 24hour clock


Undersatnding fractions


Co-ordintes of 2d shapes


Roman numerals


Find the area of a shape





Please continue to help children to learn their times tables from 2 -12 off by heart; the expectaion is they know them all by the end of Year 4. 














   Geography


We are learning about Brazil, looking at where it is in the world, the poverty that exists, traditional food, traditional costumes, Rio carnivals.





Science


We are looking at matter- solids liquids and gasses 





PE


PE will take place with Mr. Halstead on a Thursday afternoon








  


  A few quick notes


Next half term…





Our family worship is March 23rd





Parents evening is 20th March





A few quick notes…..


Please can children, who haven’t already, have their PE Kits in school by this Wednesday 12th September ; this will be our first PE lesson, very exciting!


Photographs are Tuesday 11th September


There will be a phonics meeting later on this term


Children will begin to bring reading books home throughout the next half term  (letters and information to follow)


Children can bring filled water bottles to school. These will be treated in the same way as lunchboxes, and sent home each day for refilling. 


Although the sun is shining at the moment, (hooray) please may children have their wellies in school as soon as possible, in a bag suitable for hanging on their peg.
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